
I am 86 years old.  Before I started school I learned that automobile and truck exhaust has xarbon 
monoxide in it that is very bad for the health of anyone who breathes it.  So I have done as well 
as possible to avoid it.  But maybe some people don't know this.  There has been some 
improvements in regulation such as no longer putting lead in gasoline. There should be more. 
 
I think we should do a better job of letting people know about things like this and we should be 
given choice about how to avoid this.  Auto and truck manufacturing should be better regulated. 
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